
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Sunrise Villa Sewer Credit 

 

DATE: February 21, 2017 
 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Sunrise Villa had an underground leak that started sometime in October 2016 and 

ran through all of November, when the line was repaired. They contacted us again 

in early January to let us know that another one of their main lines had broken 

underground and those repairs would be made immediately.  The sewer charges 

during these months added up to over $35,000.  

 

After following our crediting procedure, we came up with a total credit of 

$26,939.36. This was reviewed by the Public Works Commission and they 

recommend crediting Sunrise Villa for the leak that didn’t enter the sewer system 

per the City policy.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion to approve the sewer credit of $26,939.36 for Sunrise Villa Mobil Home 

Park at 200 Sunrise Court.  
 


